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Artist impression of the Mona Vale Public School upgrade 

Mona Vale Public School 
Project update June 2021 

Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $7 billion over the 
next four years, continuing its program to deliver 
more than 200 new and upgraded schools to 
support communities across NSW.  This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to 
delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy. 

Project overview 

A project is underway to upgrade Mona Vale Public 
School. The project will deliver: 

▪ A new Block R building containing 6 learning 
spaces and 3 support classes 

▪ Upgrading and refurbishing Blocks B, D, E and H 
▪ A new Block S Performing Arts Centre 
▪ A new staff and administration space within Block 

R 
▪ Removing Blocks C and G and improving open 

space and connectivity throughout the school for 
all students. 

Progress summary 

The schematic design has been endorsed by the 
Project Reference Group (PRG), a project governance 
group made up of the project team, teachers 
representing the school (including the Principal) and 
parents of students representing the parent 
community of Mona Vale Public School. 

We are continuing to progress various authority 
approvals required prior to construction 
commencing on site, including with the Northern 
Beaches Council and relevant utility services. 

SINSW recently held a Virtual Information Session 
and Information Booth for the Mona Vale Public 
School project. A total of 136 visitors attended the 
Virtual Information Session between Monday 17 May 
and Monday 24 May 2021. Thank you to everyone 
who attended and provided their feedback. 

A construction contract has been awarded to 
Stephen Edwards Constructions to build the 
upgrade at Mona Vale Public School. 

Next steps 

Work started on site in mid-June 2021. A Works 
Notification has been issued to the community with 
further details of site establishment and work 
commencing. 
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